CO-1339
Cooper, Lorraine. [Carta] 1957 Dec. 7, [Washington, D.C.] [para] Maria Portinari, [Rio de Janeiro, RJ]. [inglês][datilografado]
Dear Mrs. Portinari,


I trust that you have received my check of $750.00 for half of the payment on the new panel your husband has agreed to make for his screen.


I would appreciate it if you would let me know if you have received the check and if the panel has been started.

With every good wish to you and your husband in the holiday season, I am.









Sincerely yours,









Lorraine Cooper
PAGE  
2

